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Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

YEAR 4 YMCA CAMP – YARRAMUNDI 
Tuesday 25 September to Wednesday 26 September 2018 

 

We are looking forward to attending YMCA Camp Yarramundi in a few weeks time.  While we are 
at camp students will have the opportunity to take part in the following activities (weather 
permitting): 

1. Artificial Cave Maze- A teamwork and bonding activity. Students move through a series 
of obstacles in an artificial cave system. 

 

2. Giant Swing- A 20 metre high harnessed swing. ‘Challenge by choice’ with the swinger in  
control of the release. 

 

3. Rock Climbing- A 10 metre artificial wall with climbs to suit everyone. 
 

4.  Archery- The basic skills and techniques for shooting a bow and arrow on the range. 
 
Please note that the students will not be participating in any swimming or water activities. 
 
The camp checklist is listed below.  Please ensure that all items are clearly labelled with your 
child’s name. 
 
GEAR CHECKLIST 
 
In a small backpack: 
 Recess for the first day 
 Drink bottle 
 Hat 
 Sunscreen 

 
In an overnight bag: 
 Sleeping bag 
 Pillow 
 Raincoat 
 Torch 
 Toiletries 
 Insect repellant 
 Towel 
 Closed-in shoes 
 Clothes for the second day 
 Pyjamas 
 Jumper or jacket 
 Plastic bag for dirty clothes 

 

Mobile phones, MP3 players, iPods, hand-held games etc are not to be brought to Yarramundi. 

The school will have mobile access to all staff members during the entire excursion if necessary. 
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Tuesday 25th September 
 

 Be at school by 8:45am to meet your teacher in the 3/4C classroom 
 

 Wear comfortable casual clothes and closed-in shoes 
 

 Don’t forget your bags 
 

 All medications are to be handed to your child’s teacher prior to departure. Medications 
should be in plastic bags that are labelled with your child’s name and dosage instructions. 
Please be aware teachers are unable to dispense non-prescribed medication without a letter 
from the doctor advising that your child requires the medication - e.g. Analgesics, panadol 
and hay fever medication.  This is a departmental requirement so if you think your child may 
need a non-prescribed medication, you should organise well in advance with the doctor for a 
letter.  If your child suffers from chronic travel sickness, please make sure they take their 
medication prior to departure. We will endeavour to see that medication is taken at the 
appropriate times, with written parental instructions. 
    

 Any souvenir orders, with the correct money, are to be in a sealed zip lock bag and handed 
to the class teacher.   

 
 
 
Wednesday 26th September 
 

 Students should arrive back at school by 3pm 
 
 
 
 
Please contact me if you have concerns or any further questions. 
 
Karen O’Hara 
Rel. Stage 2 Assistant Principal 
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SOUVENIR ORDER (OPTIONAL) 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME_______________________________________ CLASS_____________ 

 

  

 
 

 

All orders are to be placed in a zip lock bag with the correct money. Orders are to be handed to 

class teachers on arrival at school on Tuesday 25 September. 
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